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October 28, 2016 

Via Hand Uelivery . 

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley 
Office of the Governor 
South Carolina State House, First Floor 
Columbia, South Carolina 2920 I 

Re: Request for Response - dated October 19, 2016 

Dear Governor Haley: 
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The Richland County Recreation Commission Board is enclosing the infonnation 
requested in your October 19, 2016 letter (attached for ease of reference). For clarification, we 
are also enclosing the Commission By-laws which indicate in Section 2 "an Executive Director 
of the District shall be appointed by the Commission." The Executive Director is the Board's 
sole employee. 

The Richland County Recreation Commission generally does not provide specific 
employee names and other requested infonnation that is confidentiaL-However, in an effort to be 
transparent and to fully address your questions, we are enclosing a complete copy of all 
employee records you requested. 

We trust this clears up any remaining concerns you may have. However, if you have any 
questions which need follow-up please let us know and we will do our best to gather the 
infonnation expeditiously. 

Best regards, 

Richland County Recreation Commission Board 
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